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We are proud to support this bill as it would further our goal to phase out gas-

powered leaf blowers in the greater Salem area to stop the harm they cause to 

workers, the environment, and everyone nearby. We are working to raise awareness 

of this issue, promote healthier alternatives, and advocate for the elimination of these 

devices in the greater Salem area in a way that is fair and equitable. Please do what 

is quieter and cleaner for all Oregonians and get bill 2067 across the finish line. 

Thank you! Quiet Clean Salem 

 


